
Class 5 Newsletter 

Summer Term – 11th June 2021 

This Week 

Welcome back to the final half term of the year, and the final 

half term of Lea Endowed for our Year 6’s! This half term is 

always quite emotional: on the one hand, the children are 

looking forward to new adventures and the challenge of high 

school, on the other hand, they are relishing their final few weeks 

together and looking forward to many fun activities. We have 

spoken this week about maximising these opportunities and 

ensuring that they maintain their fantastic behaviour, attitude 

and manners right to the very last minute. Please reiterate this 

message at home too. Thank you ☺ 

Cake Sale 

On Friday, the 18th June, Year 6 are 

holding a Cake Sale to raise money for 

our Compassion Experience sponsorship of 

Hamza. 

Cakes will be sold during the day for 50p 

each. 

Donations of cakes are very much 

appreciated and can be brought into 

school on the morning of the 18th June. 

 

Our Courageous Advocate this 

week is……  

Desmond Doss 

Desmond was a conscientious 
objector because of his strong beliefs, the first 
and only C.O. to win a medal for bravery and 

honour. 

 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

Hope 

 

 

Celebration 
Hope – George G for really knuckling down with all his 
work this week. 

Star Writer – Ryan for some really beautiful and 

evocative writing based on ‘The Piano’ 

Curriculum Award – Davy-Jae for having a more 

positive attitude towards his Maths 

Key Dates 

• Friday 18th June – Year 6 Cake Sale 

• Tuesday 29th June – Sports Festival 

(details to follow) 

• Thursday 1ST July – Maths Carousel 

Morning 

• Wednesday 7th July – Race for Life 

(details to follow) 

• Tuesday 13th July – Sports Morning 

(details to follow) 

• Thursday 15th July – Yr 6 Production 

• Thursday 22nd July @ 9:30am – Leavers’ 

Service 

 

Next Week 

Next week, we shall be starting a new Maths unit – Theme 

Park Maths. This is project style Maths where the children 

use and apply their Maths learning and design a theme 

park, making all measurements and costings! We shall be 

completing our work on the 1960s and beginning a new 

Science topic on light. The Together as One initiative, 

delivered by PNE Community Trust will continue, with the 

children looking at appropriate and respectful language.   

 

Please ensure that your child: 

• Has sun cream in school, or applies sun cream 

before coming to school. 

• Has a clean water bottle each day. 


